






































































         GUAM STATE CLEARINGHOUSE  
             P.O. Box 2950 Hagåtna, Guam 96932 
             Tel: (671) 475-9380 
             Website: www.gsc.guam.gov  
             Email: clearinghouse@guam.gov 
 
   
February 12, 2014 
  
HONORABLE JUDITH T. WON PAT, Ed. D.  
Speaker gi I Mina’Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan 
155 Hesler Place 
Hagåtña, Guåhan 96910 
 
Ref: Guam Behavioral Health and Wellness Center’s Federal Grant Application for the Prevention Framework-Partnerships 

For Success 
 
Hafa Adai Madam Speaker: 
 
This letter is to respectfully notify you the Guam State Clearinghouse (GSC) has received a federal grant application from the 
Guam Behavioral Health and Wellness Center (GBHWC). The GSC has accepted the application, assigned the State 
Application Identifier (SAI) 02302141115Y and has initiated the process for an intergovernmental review. An abstract of the 
project is provided below. 
 

Grantor:        Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration 
  
Grant Title:  Strategic Prevention Framework-Partnerships For Success 
 
Project Title:  Guam’s PEACE (Prevention Education and Community Empowerment) Partnerships 

for Success  
 
Details:      Funding from this program will be used for the overall operations. While the objective 

of the project is to educate and promote emotional health to reduce the likelihood of 
mental illnesses, substance abuse and suicide, funding will be primarily used towards 
personnel costs, supplies, contractual services for translators, interpreters, trainers and 
workshops, mandated travel activities and awareness campaigns that include outreach 
sessions and media airtime. This project has been confirmed to receive the same amount 
of funding for a period of five (5) years.    

  
Start Date:   09/30/2013 End Date: 09/29/2018 

  
Federal Grant:   $1,426,801.00 
 
Non-Federal  
Match:    None 

 
Upon request from your office, a copy of the grant application may be forwarded to you for your perusal. GSC will also 
conduct most of its intergovernmental comment and review period via electronic communication. The GSC point of contact 
designated for this application is Roe-Ann Cruz and can be contacted via e-mail at roeann.cruz@guam.gov. Please convey 
any instructions to GSC that may be incorporated in the review of this application.  
 
Dangkolo Na Si Yu’os Ma’åse’, 
 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 
 
Cc: File 

EDDIE BAZA CALVO 
I Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
RAYMOND S. TENORIO 
I Segundu Na Maga’låhen Guahan 
 
Kate G. Baltazar 
Administrator 


